
 

  
Newsletter 
Summer One 28th May 2021 

This week in pictures…  



 

Coming up…  

7th June Everyone back to school 

(clubs start today) 

10th June Learning Together 

sessions start for new EYFS 

11th June Class photos and leavers 

15th June Y1 Hearing Tests (only 

children who need to be rechecked) 

28th June INSET day 

30th June Sports Day PM Lantic, 

Cannis, Gribben and Coombe 

1st July Sports Day PM Carne and 

Readymoney 

1st July Virtual Induction meeting for 

new parents 

5th-16th July Year Six swimming in St 

Austell 

8th July Transition Day (Year 6 will 

go to FRA on this day)  

19th-23rd July Activity Week 

23rd July at 11am- Leavers 

Assembly  

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Five are… 

 

5th Kat Broach (Marci) 

4th Pink Slick (Lowenna) 

3rd Judge Storm (Evie) 

2nd Fee Von Rock (Orlaith) 

1st Scott Domino (Isaac) 

 

Remember to keep rockin’ to 

get to the top five next week! 

Help with School Uniform 

We have been given a small amount of money from 

Cornwall Council to buy school uniform for any child who 

needs it. If you are struggling to buy uniform items or you’re 

worried about uniform for September please speak to your 

child’s teacher, Kate or the office and we can help.  

PE Kits 

Just a reminder that all children need a PE kit in school 

now.  

Virtual Parents’ Evenings 

Thanks to everyone who has come along to a meeting with 

your child’s teacher this week. If you haven’t managed to 

make it, please speak to your child’s teacher who will fit 

you in at another time.  

Chickens 

The children have all voted and the winning chicken names 

are Midnight (the small black chick), Fudge (the lighter 

brown chick) and Poppadom (the dark brown chick!). 

Fowey Pre-School 

We’re sure the children will be very excited to be joined by 

staff from Fowey Pre-School in their phonics sessions over 

the next few weeks. We’re working with the pre-school to 

show them how we teach Early Phonics and reading at 

school, so that they can make sure their approach lines up 

with ours.  

Scooter Free Wednesdays 

Just a reminder please that, at the request of the children, 

Wednesday is scooter free at school.  

MIDAS mini-bus training 

We’re looking to run another session of minibus training 

later this term and we’d love some more volunteer parent 

drivers (as we’re hoping to be out and about lots next year!) 

If you can help please chat to the office staff.  

   


